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        July 28, 2011 

Nicolo Russo  

Via Luigi Orlando 86/b 

95014  Giarre (CT)    

Italy 

 

Dear Nicolo, 

 

You are very special to us. Welcome to the Walter Zeller Fellowship.  Thank you for your generous 

gift of US $1,250.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the inaugural donors to help 

Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future babies by eliminating 

maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine 

minutes. The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions 

and extreme sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are 

unable to hold and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around 

the world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to 

the most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with 

little access to healthcare.  

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the 

threat of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

  

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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        July 28, 2011 

Giuseppe Cristaldi  

Via Angelo Monti 6 

26100  Cremona (CR)    

Italy 

 

Dear Giuseppe, 

 

You are very special to us. Thank you for your generous gift of US $1,000.00 to The Eliminate Project. 

Your gift places you among the inaugural donors to help Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect 

millions of mothers and their future babies by eliminating maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine 

minutes. The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions 

and extreme sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are 

unable to hold and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around 

the world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to 

the most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with 

little access to healthcare.  

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the 

threat of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

  

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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        July 28, 2011 

Filippo Lizzio  

P.zza Europa 7 

Acireale (CT),   95024 

Italy 

 

Dear Filippo, 

 

You are very special to us. Welcome to the Walter Zeller Fellowship.  Thank you for your generous 

gift of US $1,250.00 to The Eliminate Project. Your gift places you among the inaugural donors to help 

Kiwanis and UNICEF save and protect millions of mothers and their future babies by eliminating 

maternal and neonatal tetanus (MNT). 

 

The Eliminate Project is an enormous undertaking where every gift matters as we begin our efforts to 

raise awareness and secure US$110 million to eliminate a disease that kills one baby every nine 

minutes. The effects of MNT are excruciating—tiny newborns suffer repeated, painful convulsions 

and extreme sensitivity to light and touch. Heartbreakingly, their mothers, fathers and caregivers are 

unable to hold and provide even the smallest amount of comfort to these fragile victims of MNT. 

 

Kiwanis and UNICEF are working to fill the funding gap by 2015 required to eliminate MNT around 

the world. Your philanthropy will help provide targeted assistance and deliver life-saving vaccines to 

the most vulnerable women and children in the world: those in remote areas, conflict zones and with 

little access to healthcare.  

 

Thank you for contributing your time and financial resources to The Eliminate Project. Together, our 

efforts will ensure that mothers and children at risk have an opportunity to live a life without the 

threat of MNT. 

 

With all good wishes, 

  

 
Ann Updegraff Spleth, CFRE 

Chief Operating Officer 

Kiwanis International Foundation 
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